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As summer gets into full swing, we are asking all Town 

residents to “adopt a highway” or at least part of a highway. 

Grass cutting of the Town ditches will begin soon, so any help 

would be appreciated in making that task easier. The Town 

staff ask that you pick up and dispose of any refuse found in 

the ditches near your homes.  If necessary contact a board 

member for disposal info.  

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Upcoming election dates:  

August 14, 2018 – partisan primary 

November 6, 2018 – general election  

   

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

WELCOME BACK TO THE HUMBOLDT COMMUNITY 

LIBRARY! Thanks to John Zimonick for the structure and 

signage. Feel free to drop of new books and/or exchange books 

that are already there. It is located on the north side of the Town 

Hall. 

****************************************************** 

The Town Board is going to be looking into erecting playground 

equipment at the Community Center. Due to cost of quality and 

safe equipment, if anyone out there that would like to donate to 

this, it would be appreciated. 

Contact one of the Board members for more information and/or 

with donations.  

 

 

 
If anyone would like to receive this newsletter by email, please contact Judy Baierl at 

baierl05@centurytel.net  (that is an ell, not a one, in my email) 

mailto:baierl05@centurytel.net

